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Welcome to our October/November newsletterr.
We would like to give a warm welcome to the new families joining our setting.

We are very pleased to announce that we are officially opening a new setting in Shenley, which we hope will
be up and running very soon. Now that Ofsted has registered the new setting, we will shortly invite you all
to an open morning. If you would be interested in your child transferring to Shenley, please let us know.
We will offering reduced fees in Shenley.
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7 g During our fire drill we noticed that not all children had been signed in
to the register which is a breach of our safeguarding policy. Please
would all parents ensure that they sign children in and out each

session.

Children in Need 2018 Diwali 2018

Tuesday 13" of November 2018 will be
Children in Need day at nursery.
Please bring a donation for those who
are less fortunate. We are aiming to
collect more money !’hﬂﬂ last year, so Children are welcome to come in their
let’s all help! Every little help counts.
Don’t forget we will have a fancy dress

We will be having a Diwali party on
Wednesday the 7" of November.

traditional clothes on the day.

Rﬂffl’ on the dﬂl’.ﬂﬂd l\fﬁlﬂﬂ{{fﬂﬂl’ﬂfd An Indian meal will be prepared at
seeing all the children in their fancy lunch time and we have planned lots of
dress costumes.

fun activities around this festival.
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A
S IMPORTANT DATES

Chinese and Mandarin Class /
DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR

On Tuesday the 13 of November from 2pm our

Children will have the opportunity t0 joinh a THE LAST DAY OF TERM 2018 WiLL

Chinese and Mandarih Class here at TAS. We BE FRIDAY THE 21°" OF DECEMBER .

hope the children will enjoy the session. OUR NURSERY WILL OPEN TS .
DOORS I 2019 ON THE 3 OF \j (
JANUARY. ‘\[
UPCOMING EVENTS (>

: FANCY DRESS PARTY ON TUESDAY

Season greeting Cards THE 13™ OF NOVEMBER

From 19" of November there will be a post box in

the reception area. If Your child wishes to give HANUKAH PARTY

grfeetl ng Cards for the festive §eason t0 their ON FRIDAY THE 7™ ON DECEMBER

friends then please post them in the post box by WE WILL CELEBRATE HANUKAH IN

the 10" of December. There will be g list of OUR NURSERY.

children attending the setting in the reception RABBI PETE WILL LIGHT CANDLES

area, please take one home. m':sm" TEH- THE GHE-REEN
WE WL BE HAVING A DELICIOUS
TEA WITH HIM. /

CHRISTMAS CONCERT

/" Reconnendus o et

WE WILL BE HAVING OUR CHRISTMAS
CONCERT ON WEDNESDAY THE 12™ OF
DECEMBER AT 4PM. IF YOUR CHILD DOES
NOT COME ON THE DAY YOU CAN STILL
BRING THEM IN DURING THIS TIME.

COLOUR CODE: BLACK AND WHITE

PARENTS, GRANDPARENTS AND SIBLINGS
ARE ALL WELCOME TO ATTEND.

THE CONCERT WILL BE FOLLOWED BY A
PARTY TILL GPM.

We believe that the best advertising
comes from our customers.
Therefore we would like to show our

appreciation and offer you a

10% discount

on your bill all the time when someone

AN

new is recommended by you

Uniform

Uniform has arrived, please let us know if you wish

to purchase any items.




